
 
 
Meeting: Admissions Forum 

Date: 21 October 2009 

Subject: Co-ordination of In-Year Admissions – 2010/2011 

Report of: Acting Chief Executive/Deputy Chief Executive and Director of 
Children, Families and Learning 
 

Summary: The purpose of this report is to inform the Forum that the arrangements 
for co-ordinating in-year admissions for 2010/2011 have been 
formulated, consulted upon and agreed. 

 
 
Contact Officer: Rosa Bonwick 

 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. 
 

To note the co-ordinated schemes for in-year admissions for 2010/2011. 
 
 

 
 
Background 
 
1. 
 

Local authorities are required to have in place a scheme each year for co-
ordinating admission arrangements. From the 2010-2011 academic year, local 
authorities must formulate a scheme for applications for admissions to age 
groups other than the normal year of entry i.e. in-year applications. The 
scheme for in-year admissions must be formulated by 1 January 2010. 
 

2. 
 

Members of the Forum will recall that the consultation on the co-ordinated 
schemes for admissions during the normal admissions round for 2010-2011, 
included the scheme for in-year admissions for that academic year. A copy of 
the section relating to in-year admissions for upper schools and the academy 
is attached at Appendix A and a copy of the section relating to primary schools 
(middle and lower) is attached at Appendix B. No changes to those schemes 
are proposed for the 2010-2011 academic year. As the Local Authority has 
already consulted on the schemes, no further action is required, other than to 
notify the Department for Children, Schools and Families that schemes have 
been formulated, consulted upon and agreed.  
 

 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix A – Co-ordinated Admission Arrangements for In-Year Admissions to Upper 
Schools and Academy Academic Year 2010/2011 
 
Appendix B - Co-ordinated Admission Arrangements for In-Year Admissions to Primary 
Schools Academic Year 2010/2011 


